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NOTICE OF STAFF  

WORKSHOP 

 
The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a Staff workshop in this docket as follows: 

DATE: November 4, 2019 

TIME: 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM 

LOCATION: Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE 
Salem, OR 97301 
Hearing Room 

 
In this workshop, Staff will provide a brief overview and timeline for the data review process.  
Energy Trust will then provide a preliminary look at cos-effectiveness estimates using the data, 
as initially submitted.  Staff will receive comments on these preliminary results and potential 
items to investigate as part of the review. 
 
Staff will provide an agenda to the UM 1893 service list in advance of the meeting. There is no 
need to RSVP.  The meeting is open to the public.  If you have any questions please contact 
Anna Kim at 503.378.6360 or anna.kim@state.or.us.  If you cannot attend in person, you can 
participate using the conference call information below:  
 

Phone Number: 1-866 390-1828 
Conference ID: 6739703, followed by the # sign. 

Webinar (not connected to audio): https://meet.oregon.gov/anna.kim/H0B4RMK5  


